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Although December is a shorter 
month at school we have a lot 
happening this month. Please 
check the calendar for a full list of 
events.  
 

Bear Inquiry 
 

We are finishing up with our bear 
inquiry unit. We really enjoyed 
learning about bears and sharing 
our questions and answers with the 
class. If you still haven’t sent in your 
question you are more than 
welcome to do so – we look 
forward to hearing it! 

Math 
	
  
This month we will begin to look at 
addition. In order to be successful 
at addition we are really focusing 
on the skill of subitizing – being 
able to recognize a number of 
objects without counting. We will 
also be learning many new card 
games that we can’t wait to go 
home and teach to you!  
           __________________ 
 
I hope everyone has an enjoyable 
and relaxing break. Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
 

Mme Gillian Lowell 
 
 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

2 
No School 

Professional 
Learning Day 

3 4 5 
Farm Safety 
Presentation 
Conferences 
3:30 – 7:00 pm 

6 
Subway lunch 

9 10 
Field Trip to the 
Heritage Club  
1:00 – 2:30 pm 

 
Conferences  
3:30 – 7:00 pm 

11 12 
Dress Christmassy! 

 
Grade Ones 
singing at Bus 

Driver Tea 

13 
Recognition 

Assembly 1:00 pm 
 

Pizza lunch 

16 
Skating  

10:00 – 10:45 
Caroling 9:00 am 

17 
Caroling 1:00 pm 

18 
Caroling 9:00 am 

19 
Caroling 1:00 pm 

20 
Last day of classes 

 
Subway lunch 


